MILTON SCHOOL PTO HEWLETT AVENUE RYE, NEW YORK 10580

April 30, 2003

Dear Lou:

Wow! What a great pep rally! The kids are still singing "Around the World, around the world...". Your **Around the World** show was a fabulous way to get the Milton School community geared up for our biggest fundraiser of the year, the **Milton Goes Global** School Fair.

On behalf of the Milton School PTO and The Milton Fair, we would just like to thank you for the incredible show you put on for the kids on March 7th. There were wonderful synergies between the Milton Goes Global theme/curriculum and your **Around the World** show.

The kids had a blast dancing on stage and singing along, and the PTO made a nice profit to help support enrichment programs, field trips, guest speakers and the like which are all part of the support the PTO provides to the school. It truly was a win-win for all involved.

Thanks again, for a wonderful pep rally and we all look forward to our next "Lou" show!

Sincerely,

Karen Hios Milton Fair Co-Chair